
Westmoreland Planning Board

On October 7th, 2021, pursuant to the September Planning Board’s
meeting, the following board members Lauren Bressett, Alison Fissette,
Larry Siegal, Tim Thompson and Liana Capra, recorder, met with Todd
Amato at the Cersosimo Excavating site on River Rd. The purpose for this
visit was to check on progress and ensure conditions set for the excavation
permit have been and are being met.

Members were shown areas that had been worked, tiered and reclaimed
with sod. Other areas have been cleaned and a clear edging is in place.
Berms are intact & grading is in good condition.

Lauren Bressett inquired as to a water line on the Wallace’s abbuting
property and if it might be encroached upon. Todd Amato said no as that
area contained too much clay and they were not planning to dig further into
that hill.

Todd Amato did say that, depending upon demand for product, digging
would be likely to be done within the next 5 to 10 years.

The visiting committee agreed that the excavation site has been well
maintained and digging areas have been and are being kept in accordance
with conditions laid out per permit requirements.


